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30th March 2020 
 

 
Dear Users, 
 
Due to the Coronavirus Pandemic Response Community Centre will be closed until further 
notice, and all of our classes and meetings have now been suspended. 
 
We're calling on everyone to follow the rules, to stay at home and to stay safe in order to 
protect the elderly and most vulnerable the NHS and to save lives. Please ensure that you keep 
your social distance when you are out on the street or shopping.                           
 
These rules aren't optional. They are to stop the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19) so fewer 
people can suffer. 
 
To keep updated about the help and support that is available to the elderly and most vulnerable 
living in Earls Court and the surrounding area.    
 
Please check our Twitter page at @Earls__Court on a daily basis.  
(Please Note: type two underscores) 

 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We wish you all well and stay safe. 
 
Linda Ogbuehi 
Chief Executive 


